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Since 2010, the ISO has prepared and published the 
statewide plan as part of its annual planning process.

• Development of the statewide plan facilitated coordination 
with the California Transmission Planning Group (CTPG)

• Implementation of FERC Order No. 1000 has supplanted 
the need to develop the statewide plan
– CTPG is no longer functioning and its members are focused on 

regional planning through Order 1000
– The statewide plan no longer facilitates the coordination function it 

was intended to provide

• ISO developing the plan on its own diverts resources away 
from Order 1000 activities
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Management recommends the Board approve the 
proposal to remove the requirement of developing a 
conceptual statewide plan from the tariff.

• No stakeholder objected to this proposal 
– May 18, 2017 - Draft straw proposal to remove the requirement 

was shared with stakeholders
• Stakeholder call held on May 25, 2017
• Minor comments were received and addressed by the ISO 

– June 22, 2017 - A final draft final proposal was posted
– No further stakeholder comments were received

• Implementation of FERC Order No. 1000 has supplanted 
the need to develop the conceptual statewide plan
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